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Presidents message February 2023

January, the rainiest month in the years, has caused damage to the roof, the docks, and the interior of our building.  We are getting estimates of the roof to see what needs to be done.  The dock estimates will be secured next.  All this is going to cost a lot of money.  We will need everyone to participate in the work parties to do the repairs we can do our selves, and to participate in the fundraising events held to raise money to cover  the cost of the repairs.

February, the shortest month of the year, with a lot going on, Valentine’s Day, the Fish and Game is coming Feb. 28th to March 3rd.  They will be setting up on the patio to hold their workshops.  Please give them the space and privacy they need to do the training. We will be asking for your help in getting grounds (patio, parking lot and docks)in order for their visit.  We are hoping the will sign an ongoing contract to hold training for the Federal and State Fish and Game people. Having clean grounds is essential for getting them to come back.  If you have not done your volunteer time for 2022 this would be a good time to bring it up to date.   
Super Bowl Sunday is February 12 at 3:30pm.  It will be a potluck.  Members, if you are not bringing a dish to share, you need to ask what else is needed, napkins, places, plastic utensils.  There will be a sign-up sheet.  You can also donate money to cover the cost of a dish. We all enjoy a potluck, but it seems only a few people are contributing items being served.  Do not be a free loader. (A person who takes advantage of others generosity without giving anything in return.)

The sports team raffle items will be pulled during the Super Bowl party at half time.  Be sure to buy your tickets so you do not miss out.  This is just one of the Fundraisers we are having.  Please support your club.
Dues are do.  Mail in your payment, or stop by the club and pay them.  You can even charge them now.
Calendar sales is not going well, we still have more to sell before we make a profit.  They are $100 per calendar.  Buy one or sell some.  Winners are pulled each Friday at the bar.  The winners announced at the club and an email is sent out after the winner is notified.

Volunteers are needed.  We are still looking for cooks to do Friday Lunch.  If you do not cook, ask what you can do on a Friday, dish washer, server, cooks’ helper or clean up.  You can also donate money to help cover the cost of the meal.  Everything has gone up including food.  
I hope to see you all at the General Meeting February 9th.  Please sign up so we know how many to cook for.  When we service food at the club, please do not bring in you own food.  These are Fund-raisers and we need everyone to participate if we are going to meet our bills.  
Linda Black
President
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DELTA, Sacramento Side — Sturgeon fishing has been slow since heavy inflow bringing cold water and debris has dominated the Delta. The two large sturgeon derbies are coming in early February, and with the dry spell predicted, the action for the diamondbacks should be outstanding. Striped bass trolling is on hold until at least February due to the high and muddy water, but the spring run should be outstanding.

DELTA, San Joaquin side — Largemouth bass action has slowed to a crawl with intensely muddy water conditions throughout the south Delta. It will take a few weeks for the waters to clear enough to find a decent bite. Striped bass is also slow, but this will change in the coming weeks. Noise, vibration, and scent are important to entice strikes.
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GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

ALL Members and Guests Welcome 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

All Members Welcome 
CLUB HOURS 

QUESTIONS - RENTAL INQUIRIES 

MAILING ADDRESS 

 

 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

Nearest Fish and Game Office: 

California DFG 
Hunter Education Program 

1416 Ninth Street, Room 1236 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

(916) 653 1235 
www.dfg.ca.gov/huntered 

Second Thursday of the Month 7:00pm

First Thursday of the Month 6:30pm

Please contact Linda Black
(209) 922-9176

3120 Monte Diablo Ave
Stockton Ca 95203

Monday-Thursday 2:00 - 8:00pm
Friday - Saturday 12:00 - 9:00pm
Sunday 1:00 - 8:00pm

 

Stockton Rod & Gun Club

Events

 
 

 

Show your Club Spirit with a
T-Shirt, Sweatshirt or Baseball Hat.

Complete selection available
at the bar.

 

 

 1941

Dinner Served at 6:00pm

New Fishing License Info
365-Day Sport Fishing Licenses

(valid January 1, through December 31,
2023, if purchased between November
15, 2022 and December 31, 2022, or for
365 days if purchased after January 1,
2023)

A sport fishing license is required for any
person attempting to take fish, mollusks,
crustaceans, invertebrates, amphibians,
or reptiles in inland or ocean waters.
Additional validations and report cards
are required for certain species and
areas.

2109 Arch Airport Rd
Stockton Ca 95206
(209) 234-3420

 

• 

• 

Congratulations to the winners
of the 49ers Shirt Raffle.
Mario Biscaia, Don Allen,
Charlene Leuenberger.

2023 Fund-raiser Calendars are
available please see  Cherlyn
Beebe or ask the bartender for 
more information.

Have future events? 
Please email them to:
office@stocktonrodandgunclub.com

 Volunteer Corner 

Membership Dues

 

 Fund-Raiser Raffle

Feb. 12th

 

 NFL Themed Raffle Baskets
Tickets $5.00 ea
Monday Night Special
5 for $20.00
Drawing to be held on
Super Bowl Sunday February 

 

Volunteer Corner 
Thank you to all the cooks,
dishwashers, and servers.  They
are:

  
   
   
   

Thanks to our club maintenance
crew for everything you do.
 John Navarro, George
Pascal, Bobby Rafanon, Ron
Guillena

 
 

 Email List

Interested in getting the  club 
bulletin and club news emailed
to you?
Text SRGC to 42828
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Jan. 8th
1st Dexter Labonog
2nd Bobby Rafanan
3rd Ralph Valenzuela

Jan. 21st
1st Bobby Rafanan
2nd Merle Miller
3rd John Freeman III
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Each year dues are due and 
payable Jan. 1 through January
 31st. If dues have not been 
received by January 31st you 
are no longer a member of the
 club. Membership may be 
reinstated by paying the regular
 initiation and dues as 
described. In paragraphs 2, 3 
and 4. per By-Laws
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Congratuations January Calendar
drawing winners.
Sim Risso
Leslie Sanchez
Stu Woodward
Jim Cox

Jim Bohacek
Snapshot

Jim Bohacek
Typewritten Text
In Remembrance
John David Leuenberger Sr.
Melissa Mccoy
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         Glenda Bush and 
family, Cherlyn Beebe.
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